
The Lutheran Church of Australia (LCA) Mission International (formerly Board for Mission) is 
passionate about encouraging sustainable partnerships for Australian Lutheran Schools with 
the wider world. Through these positive partnerships young people are enabled to engage in 
God’s mission in the world in a safe and supportive environment. 

With our current high rate of global mobility, cross cultural experiences can occur here in our 
own country, and overseas. Each and every mission experience can influence young people 
to think differently about their own culture, providing the possibility to make new choices, 
based on these experiences. 

Rev Neville Otto (Director for Mission) and Glenice Hartwich (Program officer) from LCA 
Mission International will inform, inspire and invite you to join together in partnership as 
school, student, volunteer or congregation together with LCA Mission International and its 
partners.  
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